The Leiter Clinic at Southern Yacht Club in New Orleans is aimed at improving the competitive
sailing skills of junior women sailors planning to compete at the regional and national levels. The
clinic will be held from Noon April 24 through 3 pm April 26, 2015. Funding for the clinic is
provided by a grant from Judy and Stephanie McLennan, daughter and granddaughter of Nancy
Leiter Clagett after whom the Leiter Cup is named.

The clinic is open to girls who will not age out during the 2015 sailing year, meaning that the girl
cannot turn 19 during 2015.

As there are a limited number of spots available in the clinic, selection will be based on
demonstrated enthusiasm and participation in sailing activities.

There is no fee for the clinic, yet participants must provide their own transportation to and from
New Orleans. Laser sailors must bring their own sails and blades, 420 crew sailors should bring a
trap harness. Participants will be transported to and from the airport by club volunteers. Housing
will be provided. A damage deposit of $250.00 for borrowed boats will be required from each
skipper. A reservation deposit of $250.00 will be required. Both deposits will be returned on
April 26, 2015 if there is no boat damage and the sailor attends the clinic.

In order to apply, please submit the following information:

Name: Date of Birth:

Boat to be sailed in Clinic: C420 Laser Radial  Position: Skipper
Crew with

Parent Name:

Address:

Sailor’s E-Mail address:

Secondary e-mail address:




Sailor’s Cell Phone: Secondary Phone:

List of Clinics in 2013 and 2014:

Name Boat sailed Location Coach
Regattas Sailed in 2013 and 2014 (most recent first please)
Name # Boats Your Finish




Competition Plans for 2015

Please submit the above to the event coordinator by mail or fax or e-mail on or before February
15, 2014:

John Lagarde

Leiter Clinic

Southern Yacht Club
105 N. Roadway Drive
New Orleans, LA 70124

Fax: 504-733-3732

Questions: Contact John Lagarde, jklagarde@me.com or 504-259-3098

Notification of acceptance in the clinic will be made by 3/1/2015. If accepted, it is advised that
you make travel arrangements promptly as the Clinic weekend is also the first weekend of the

New Orleans Jazz and Heritage Festival, a popular travel destination.
Checks should be made out to Southern Yacht Club.



